
Department of Illinois American Legion 

Technology Committee Meeting September 24, 2016 1 p.m. 

The meeting was call to order at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman Ron Payne. A salute was rendered to the 

colors, and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

There were four committee members present. 

3rd Division Ronald A. Payne (Chairman) - Present 

4th Division Michael R. Monroe (Vice Chairman) - Present  

1st Division Kurt Lepinski – Present 

2nd Division Richard L. Valerio - Present 

5th Division Wayne Wirz - Absent 

Ron asked if we knew who the District Technology representatives are for each of our Divisions.     

We discussed the new Department web site, the committees and commissions chairmen and vice 

chairman are being updated, Ron thinks that it would be good to have the District representatives 

listed also, so District members using the web site would know who to contact with questions or 

general information, the District members could present this information to the Division 

committee members. With Committee minutes being available on the Department web site, Posts 

will be able to receive information even if their District does not have a representative. 

Ronald Umdenstock from Gifts ToThe Yanks Who Gave stopped in. 

Went over what are charter is for Department Technology Committee. 

TECHNOLOGY shall identify new technologies and computer-related products or services for 

possible use by, or benefit to, the Department, Divisions, and Districts. Evaluating and 

recommending new technologies and computer-related products and services for use by the 

Department. Developing guidelines for the use of Department resources. Help in coordinating the 

implementation of technologies and procedures. 

Department Commander Cheri Stanton stopped in, brought greetings from the Department and 

was glad to see all the members that were able to make it. Would like for more members to call 

their chairman when they are not going to be able to make the meeting, that they would send a 

sub and would receive a call letter for the meeting and receive mileage payment for making the 

meeting. So that all the information will get down to all Divisions and the Posts.  

Rendered salute to the colors and meeting was adjourned in regular form at 2:13 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by 
Michael R Monroe 
Vice Chairman 
Technology Committee 
4th Division Chairman  


